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MEMORANDUM 
 

To:   CMAP Board and MPO Policy Committee 
 
From:   CMAP Staff 
 
Date:   May 31, 2024 
 
Subject:   Speed Management Report 
 
Action Requested:  Information  

 

CMAP has released a new report, titled: Speed Management: Addressing our regional traffic 
safety crisis, which provides background on the role of speeding in the current traffic safety 
crisis that is affecting our region, state, and country. The report details potential solutions for 
state and regional partners to address speeding through improved roadway design, reducing 
speed limits in urban areas and the development of a traffic safety culture that includes both 
educational initiatives and equitable enforcement practices.  

 

Staff will provide an overview of the report’s recommendations. The executive summary of the 
report is attached here. The full report will be available for download from CMAP’s website in 
June.   
 
 
 


